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Comments: I'm strongly opposed to the prohibition of fixed anchors and instead support their continued usage.
They are essential safety equipment for appropriately recreating and enjoying our federal parks in a way that is
increasingly valued by the public and only becoming more popular. The downsides of prohibiting fixed anchors
are future safety issues, discouraging future visitors, and harming America's climbing history and legacy. The
issues that this prohibition seeks to target can and should be solved in other ways.



